CITY OF LAKE BRONSON

COUNCIL MINUTES

OCTOBER 26, 2011
The special meeting of the Lake Bronson City Council was called to order by Mayor Patricia Nerguson at 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 26, 2011.  The special meeting was held to conduct interviews for the Maintenance Worker position.  
Present were Council Members Jim Erickson, Greg Sandahl, Bobby Schmiedeberg, Joyce Storeby and Mayor Patricia Nerguson.

Absent none.

Also present were Applicant #7 Ron Careme and Megan Hanson, City Clerk.
Mr. Careme introduced himself to the council and the council to Mr. Careme.  There was a lot of discussion about the Maintenance Worker position.  Mr. Careme is formerly from Canada and has his own business, Work Force Renovations.  He is very interested in the position, however, he would like for the council to allow him to work under a maintenance contract with his company rather than be hired as an employee.  There was more discussion about this.  Someone asked if the city would be allowed to do this, the Mayor stated that she had checked into it and it can be done.  The council continued to ask Mr. Careme questions and had more discussion about the requirements of the job.  After the interview was complete the council had more discussion and Sandahl made a motion, seconded by Schmiedeberg, and carried out unanimously to draw up a maintenance contract with Mr. Careme and have it reviewed by the attorney.

The Mayor would like for Mark Wilson, CPA, to attend the next council meeting however he would not be available on November 21, 2011, the date of the next regular meeting.  After council discussion the regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 22, 2011 at 5:30 p.m.  The clerk will need to post that it is a special meeting as it is being held on a different date.

The council would like the clerk to advertise for bids for the 2003 John Deere.  Bids will be opened at the next meeting on November 22, 2011.        
Storeby made a motion, seconded by Sandahl, and carried out unanimously to adjourn to the next special council meeting at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 22, 2011.  The meeting is considered special as it is being held on a different date.  Regular agenda items will be discussed at the meeting.         
___________________________________
Megan Hanson, City Clerk    
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